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The senior LPN students on the Melbourne campus, in
conjunction with the Izard County Health Unit, will be
administering seasonal flu shots on Tuesday, November 3, from
9-11 am, in the lobby of the Fred Blankenship Allied Health
Building. 

These shots are available to Ozarka staff, faculty, and students free of charge on a
first come, first serve basis. To minimize wait times, it is advised to complete the
required paperwork prior to arrival for the shot. Paperwork is available in the Ozarka
mail room or from Stacy Dale. 

Contact Katie Wilson at 870-368-2081 or kwilson@ozarka.edu for more information. 
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